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I have already sent you a letter with my comments but to add to that if I may is that if the proposed applicant
has time and money to spend on his land why doesnt he tidy up and make the area more beautiful for visitors to
enjoy instead of leaving this area looking like a discarded unloved part of the village, if he liked the idea of
making visitors feel welcome then why not make the natural beauty of this village more appealing instead of
opening a deep fried take away and upset everyone else.

Comments made by Mrs joan newton of rookery nook, station road, robin hoods bay, yo22 4tg
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